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News

Brigen Winters contributes to PlanSponsor 
article regarding Deferred Comp Limits

Brigen Winters contributed to a January 17, 2007 PlanSponsor 
article regarding the Senate Finance Committee’s approval of a 
measure that could limit the earnings corporate executives can 
defer into non-qualified deferred compensation (NQDC) plans.

Click here to read the full article.
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